

HOTEL ASSOCIATION OF NEW YORK CITY, INC.

320 Park Avenue, New York, NY 10022-6838 (212) 754-6700 FAX (212) 754-0243

To:

General Managers - Member Hotels

From: Joseph E. Spinnato

Re:

NYPD Security Meeting

Date:

December 1, 2014

The New York City Police Department - Intelligence Bureau will be holding a meeting at the New York Marriott Marquis, 1535 Broadway, New York, NY 10036-4017 (Astor Room – 7th Floor) on Wednesday, December 17, 2014 at 9:30 A.M. NYPD Deputy Commissioner John Miller will be present to address the hotel industry in New York City regarding Counter Terrorism. Please make every effort to attend this important meeting.

Best regards.

JES/lef